
 

 

  

 
January 6, 2025 

 
Sherwood Park Substation Upgrade 
Project update 
 
Thank you for your ongoing participation in the Sherwood Park Substation Upgrade. We would 
like to provide you with an update on the status of this project. 
 
Project background 
 
The major construction work on this project was completed in Spring 2024. This included: 
 

• expanding a portion of the eastern substation fence line 

• constructing a new control building  

• replacing an existing 138 kV transformer and associated equipment 
 
We will be restarting construction in mid-January to complete the remaining work within the 
substation, and anticipate construction for this project to be complete by May 30, 2025. 
 
The remaining work includes:  
 

• replacing an existing 138 kV circuit breaker 

• upgrades to protection and control equipment 

• removing the old control building 

• other minor substation upgrades 
 
What you can expect 

Depending on where you are in relation to the project, you may see or hear:  

• noise and construction crews 

• work at the Sherwood Park Substation  

• traffic control on Carson Drive, as required 

All work will happen within the substation and between the hours of 7 a.m. and 7 p.m.  

We do not anticipate any disruption to services during this project.   

Contact us  

We are available to address any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact us at 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca or 1-877-267-1453.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Kris Gladue  
Manager, Stakeholder Engagement  


